

BUILDER BULLETIN #2024-07

(November 7, 2024)

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS

Labour Disruption and Temporary Suspension of Building Inspections for Issued Permits

The City of Brampton is currently experiencing a labour disruption due to a strike by CUPE Local 831. As a result, all on-site building inspections for permits have been temporarily suspended by the Building Division.

We understand how important it is for you to keep your construction projects moving forward, and we're committed to supporting you through this period. To help maintain progress, we are implementing a temporary measure allowing Professional Engineers or Architects to submit detailed inspection reports via email to Inspection.services@brampton.ca. These reports should include photos, descriptions, and all necessary details for each inspection stage.

Once normal operations resume, all submitted reports will be carefully reviewed, and any deficiencies identified will be promptly communicated. This approach is intended to allow construction activities to continue with minimal disruption.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation and remain dedicated to serving our residents and business partners. Thank you for your patience as we work to restore full services as soon as possible.